

St. Bernadette School 245 Azalea Drive Monroeville, PA 15146 www.stbernadette-school.org

August 24, 2015

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Welcome to the beginning of the 2015-2016 school year – the 57th year St. Bernadette School has opened its doors to welcome our students – your children. I would like to extend a special warm welcome to our many new families. I hope the school year will be an enjoyable learning experience for all the children who attend this wonderful school.

Individual school pictures will be taken September 14 and 15 as noted on the monthly calendar. Group classroom pictures will be taken on Wednesday, September 23. All students must be in their school uniforms for their group pictures on Wednesday.

There are four generous moms – Marlene Serwinski, Lisa Pavlik, Leslie Giannetta and Heather Penrod who volunteered to be on the committee to decide what kind of lunch program we will have here at St. Bernadette School. If you have any good ideas, please let one of them know your thoughts. Students will pack their lunches until a decision is reached. We will sell chocolate and white milk and water for 50¢. A sheet of 30 milk/water tickets is available for \$13 – good for purchasing milk or water.

I hope your summer was enjoyable and relaxing and that you were able to spend quality time with your children. I look forward to seeing your children's happy faces once again. Thank you for entrusting your precious ones to our care. I am privileged to be a part of their lives.

Gratefully,

Sister Carol Arch, C.S.J. Principal

SCA/fcp

P.S. New families in grades 1-8 and all first graders will receive their Option C password information in their Tuesday Express Envelope on Tuesday, September 1. All other families already have their information from last year.